
                New York Hideyo Noguchi Memorial Society, Inc. (HNMS)                                                                                                                               
                             100 Park Avenue, Suite 1600, New York, NY 10017                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                              98th Commemorative Year                                                                                    

                   Dr. Hideyo Noguchi Memorial Day Ceremony                            
                 Wednesday May 21, 2025 

                                               The Woodlawn Cemetery, Bronx, New York 

 (4:00 p.m)                                                       Program 

Opening Remarks: Mr. Yoshio Kano                Executive Vice President, HNMS  

Welcome:                 Dr. Shunichi Homma        President, HNMS, Professor at Columbia Universaity                                                                                                                                                

                                                                    President, Japanese Medical Support Network (JAMSNET)                                                                                                                                                                                     

                      Mr. Christopher Jeannopoulos, CEO at The Woodlawn Cemetery Board of Trustees                                                                                                                              

Greetings:                H.E. Mikio Mori                 Ambassador and Consul-General of Japan in New York                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                                              

Timothy P. O’Connor, Ph.D.  The Executive Vice President at The Rockefeller University                                   

 

                                   Mr. John Caleb Amoah,   The Acting Consul-General, the Consulate General of Ghana  

                                                                   in New York 

                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                     Mr. Felix Santana,            The consul for Community Affairs, the Consulate General                                                                       

of Mexico in New York             

                       TBD                                     The Consulate General of Ecuador in New York. 

                                 Ms. Sayoko Takeda          President of New York Fukushima kenjin-Kai   

Special Message   Mr. Ichiro Kurane,            President of the Hideyo Noguchi Memorial Foundation,                                                                 

Inawashiro, Fukushima-ken, Japan 

Introduced by:      Dr. Maki Kano-Lueckerath,  Director, HNMS and President at Japanese Medical                                                                  

Society of America (JMSA)                                                                         

The presentation of 8th New York Hideyo Noguchi Memorial Scholarship 

Award                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Dr. Maki Kano Lueckerath   Co-Chairperson of the HNMS Scholarship Selection Committee                       

Sei Higuchi, Ph.D.                  Co-Chairperson of the HNMS Scholarship Selection Committee                                                                                           

          Presenting “8the Hideyo Noguchi Memorial Scholarship Award”  -  to the recipient.                                                               

        The name to be announced at the memorial on May 21. 

Floral Tributes:       Representatives              Institutions and Supporting Organizations                    



(4:35p.m.)                                                                                                                                                              

Closing Remarks:   Ms. Susan Olsen              Director of Historical Services, the Woodlawn Cemetery                           

                                                                After the Ceremony                                                   

(4:40p.m. – 6:00p.m.  A brief outdoor reception will be held near the Noguchi’s memorial.        

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

For additional information About the event, contact the New York Hideyo Noguchi Memorial 

Society (HNMS) at (914)433-3210 and The Woodlawn Conservancy and Cemetery at  

(718)920-0500. 


